From: Dubravko Nardini Sent: 02 March 2021 10:54

To: Planning

Subject: 122 Banbury Road Planning application

Planning application

Dear Sir/Madam,

With the addition of another floor, the two proposed buildings are too large for this historically and aesthetically sensitive site. They would mercilessly rob their neighbours (several houses in Cunliffe Close) of sun and light. They would also block the views from Bellbroughton Road, which is the part of the Conservation Area. The whole neighbourhood is very unhappy about this proposal.

Dr D. Nardini, 13 Cunliffe Close, Oxford

--

This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com